
 of  Notice of Review - Reference 190001LRB (Planning Ref 1702692PP Westwood Polivinister Road Oban 
 From: Scott, Fiona
 Sent: 30 January 2019 15:04

 To: localreviewprocess
 Cc: McCallum, Fiona

 Subject: RE: Intimation of Receipt of  Notice of Review - Reference 
19/0001/LRB 
(Planning Ref: 17/02692/PP, Westwood, Polivinister Road, Oban, Argyll PA34 
5TN [OFFICIAL]

 Attachments: 02692 ROH FMS 050718.docx

Classification: OFFICIAL
Good afternoon

I refer to the undernoted e-mail enclosing details of the above LRB.

I can advise that the Planning Service has no further comment to make on the 
submission other than 
that set out in the attached Report of Handling which was prepared by the 
Planning Service for the 
planning application. 

Kind regards

Fiona 

Fiona Scott
Planning Officer - Oban, Lorn and the Isles Area 
Development Management
Planning, Housing & Regulatory Services
Argyll and Bute Council

t:   01631 567968
e:  fiona.scott@argyll-bute.gov.uk
w: www.argyll-bute.gov.uk
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